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Yankee Atomic Electric Company ABurger
ATTN: Mr. G. Carl Andognini, Assistant TVWambach
to the Vice President SMSheppard
20 Turnpike Road WHouston
Westboro, Massachusetts 01581 TPFlood

Gentlemen:

We have received your response of June 21, 1974, to our letter of
June 17, 1974, regarding the acceptability of the Physical Security
Plan for the Yankee Nuclear Power Stition.

In our letter we asked that you reply within seven days stating your
{iatention to comply with certain interim measures considered necessary
to provide adequate protection at your facility. This was and is con-
sidered to be a reasonable period of time for vou to develop a state-
ment of intention in this i.portant matter. It is not clear to us how
the present refueling outage at the plant has an effect on your ability
iv make a cormmitment to the specified interim measures.

We sugpest that yourreconsider your position with a view to furnishing
a positive response as soon as practicable.

Sincerely,

Orisinal Signed by
Karl Goller :
Karl R. Goller, Assistant Director

for Operating Reactors
Directorate of Licensing

cc: Yankee Atoric Electric Cempany
ATTNH: Mr., Donald G. Allen, President
20 Turnpike Road
Westhoro, Massachusetts 01581
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